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January 11, 1994

:

Chief, Enrichment Center
Fuel Cycle Safety, ONMSS
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir: .

In April 1993 I toured Louisiana Power and Light's Waterford 3
nuclear plant as part of the educational activities sponsored by
Louisiana Energy Services to familiarize residents with the

commercial nuclear power industry.

I have had some previous work experience at nuclear facilities
and was impressed by the attitude toward safety and the environment
at Waterford.

I believe the Claiborne Enrichment Center can be built and
operated safely and that it will be a strong contributor to our local
economy.

Sincerely,

\rt,4 b
Chris McHam
Rt. 1, Box 188
Homer, LA 71040
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